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Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

March 15, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

-6

Re: Docket No. DG 17-198; Liberty Utilities fEnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. dJb[a Liberty Utilities
Petition to Approve Firm Supply, Transportation Agreements and the Granite Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. U/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write to
notify the Commission and the parties that the Company does not object to the petition to intervene of
Mark Vallone.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

liL.vt
Michael J. Sheehan

cc: Service List
Mark Vallone
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